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Friday, 2 December 2022 
 
To All Councillors: 
 
As a Member or Substitute of the Licensing & Appeals Sub-Committee, please treat this 
as your summons to attend a meeting on Monday, 12 December 2022 at 10.30 am in the 
Committee Room, Town Hall, Matlock DE4 3NN 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
James McLaughlin 
Director of Corporate and Customer Services 
 
 
This information is available free of charge in electronic, audio, Braille and 
large print versions, on request. 
 

For assistance in understanding or reading this document or specific 
information about this Agenda or on the “Public Participation” initiative please 
call the Committee Team on 01629 761133 or email 
committee@derbyshiredales.gov.uk 
 
AGENDA 
 
1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  
 
Please advise the Democratic Services Team on 01629 761133 or email 
committee@derbyshiredales.gov.uk of any apologies for absence. 
 
2. ELECTION OF A CHAIRMAN  
 
Proposal that a Member of the Sub-Committee be elected Chairman. 
 
3. INTERESTS  
 
Members are required to declare the existence and nature of any interests they may have 
in subsequent agenda items in accordance with the District Council’s Code of Conduct. 
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Those interests are matters that relate to money or that which can be valued in money, 
affecting the Member, her/his partner, extended family and close friends. Interests that 
become apparent at a later stage in the proceedings may be declared at the time. 
 
4. EXCLUSION OF PUBLIC AND PRESS  
 
At this point the Committee will consider excluding the public and press in order to At this 
point the Committee will consider excluding the public and press in order to consider its 
decision in private in accordance with the Hearing procedure. 
 
5. RENEWAL OF COMBINED TAXI / PRIVATE HIRE VEHICLE DRIVER'S LICENCE - 

MOTORING CONVICTIONS (Pages 5 - 28) 
 
To determine whether the holder of a Combined Taxi/Private Hire Driver Licence, issued 
by the District Council, continues to be a fit and proper person to hold a licence.  
 
 
Members of the Committee Nominated to hear this Appeal: 
 
Councillors Graham Elliott, Stuart Lees and Steve Wain 
 
NOTE 
 
For further information about this Agenda or on “Public Participation” call 01629 761133 or 
email committee@derbyshiredales.gov.uk 
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